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	 By e-mail 

Dr. Lynn Anne Mulrooney 
Senior Policy Analyst 
Registered Nurses' Association of Ontario 
Imulrooneygrnao.ca  

Dear Dr. Mulrooney: 

I would like to thank you and your organization for your participation and support at the 
Roundtable for Corrections Reform that was held on July 19, 2017, at the Courtyard Marriott in 
Toronto. It was a pleasure to meet you. 

I found our discussions to be very informative and your valuable input will help support our 
ongoing work on this important issue and help us to achieve our overall goals for corrections 
reform. As part of this work, the ministry will continue to engage with key stakeholders and 
partners as we move forward with the development of the proposed legislation. 

Thank you, also, for submitting your responses to the roundtable questions. We look forward to 
incorporating your feedback into our ongoing work. 

Sincerely, 

X72 	aLfZ 
Marie-F ance Lalonde 
Minister 
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